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Federal Emergency Grants for Fiscal Quarter Ending on 3/31/2022  
 
PCC signed and submitted the U.S. Department of Education (ED) Certification and Agreement for 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students under the CARES Act on April 16, 2020, and has 
subsequently drawn down supplemental grant funds which constitutes agreement with the CRRSA 
and ARP Acts’ Supplemental Certifications and Agreements.  
 
PCC has used the applicable amount of funds designated under the CRRSA and ARP (a)(1) program 
to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students. 
 
Total HEERF Section 18004(a)(1) II & III Student portion funds in CRRSA/ARP: $34,058,869 
 
$393,055: Student portion funds provided to Oregon Coast Community College 
$33,665,814:  PCC’s net designated for students adjusted for OCCC 
 
Federal Emergency Grant Reporting  
 
The estimated total number of students potentially eligible to receive HEERF Grants in this quarter 
was 23,086  
 
A net total of $14,182,707 was disbursed to 9,457 students during the quarter. 
 
Cumulatively, $33,665,812 of $33,665,814 (100.0%) has been distributed to students by PCC as of 
end of Q1, 2022.  
 
Federal Emergency Grant Criteria and Eligibility  
 
For Fall 2021 and Winter 2022, all registered students (excluding Community Education courses) 
may be eligible for CRSSA and ARP funds. Students were invited to complete an opt-in form to 
indicate need for emergency grant funds. All recipients will receive the same amount of funds. 

 


